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November 4, 2022 
 
RE: VARSITY NORTHWEST TRANSMISSION LINE LETTER OF ENQUIRY APPLICATION 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO MAINTAIN CURRENT OVERHEAD STRUCTURES ON A PERMANENT
 BASIS 
 Information about our pending Application 
 

 
Dear Landowner/Resident/Occupant/Business Owner:   
 
On behalf of the ENMAX Power Stakeholder Relations team, we are providing an information package 
about the Varsity Northwest Transmission Line Letter of Enquiry Application (the Application).  
 

 
We have included the following documents for your review: 

 Application Newsletter: contains details about the pending Application, the area in which the 
transmission lines are located and the planned Application schedule; and, 

 Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) Public Involvement Brochure: outlines the role of the AUC 
and the approval process related to certain types of applications. 

 
This information is also available on our website at enmax.com/varsitynorthwest. On this site you can 
find related documents and learn more about why ENMAX Power is filing this Application. 
 
For more information or to provide feedback about the Application, please feel free to reach out to 
us directly: 

 Call us at 403-514-1471. 
 Email us at stakeholderrelations@enmax.com. 
 Use the online “Request a call back” feature at enmax.com/varsitynorthwest. 

 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Stakeholder Relations 
ENMAX Power Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 


